
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

C.S. Lewis spent a great deal of his time devoted to the problem of pain, the reason for suffering. Many theologians 
wrestle with this question, be it phrased as “the problem of pain”, or as others put it, “the reason for suffering”. This is a 
question that is not just a religious one, but one that those outside of any faith wrestle with and often throw into our faces 
when we speak of a loving God. 
 God is all knowing. God knew what would happen when the Trinity in unison declare “Let us make man in our image” 
(Gen 1:26), I have said is from the pulpit. The creation of man, of humanity, was a joint work of the three persons of the 
Trinity. Indeed, this is one of the few times in Scripture that we hear the three persons of the Trinity speak in unison together 
using the first person plural. 
 From this verse we can imagine the voice of the Father pondering man’s creation as He knew that sin would result. 
We can imagine Jesus willingly volunteering to go to the cross. Once more we can hear the Spirit speak up, volunteering to 
call, gather, and enlighten us all into the faith and bring us to the waters of baptism. God is love and wishes for one to love. 
 So where does is the problem of pain come from? It comes from sin. But God is all powerful, couldn’t’ he have stopped 
Adam and Eve, and therefore all of us, from sinning? Yes, but He would have had to take away freewill. This would have 
made us unlike God, and instead like the rest of the animals. Cute and adorable, but no longer humans and no longer made 
in His image. 

Secondly, as we look at pain and suffering we come at it with the perspective that we are good, but we are not.  We 
are fallen sinful human beings. We are, as we say in the confession, “born sinful and unclean”. When we face pain and 
suffering we tend to forget this fact and view ourselves as good. We forget that no one is good except for God alone” (Mark 
10:18). But I am good. I have been washed in the blood of the Lamb, and clothed in the white robe of Christ and His salvation, 
we say. Yes, but not of ourselves. We are by God’s grace and the blood of Jesus good. To think ourselves good by our own 
nature, as we so often do, is to deny that the old Adam is still in us and that this old creature must, in the words of Luther’s 
Small Catechism, “by daily contrition be drowned and die”. Again, we are by nature sinful and unclean. Therefore, we deserve 
none of the good things in our life, and we, as said before, deserve only our suffering. 
 The problem of pain then stems from our misunderstanding of who we are by nature.  We like to look at creation and 
ourselves, we like to read that God made His creation “good”, and that after making Adam and Eve on the sixth day, after 
making humanity, you and me, “it was very good” (Genesis 1:31). The fall changed everything. No longer does God walk 
among us in the same way as He did in the garden of Eden with Adam and Eve before the fall. Sin separates God’s creation 
from Himself. This is why Adam and Eve were cast out of the Garden of Eden after the fall. 
 In the fullness of time this rift will be eliminated. On the last day Christ will come again to judge the living and the 
dead. Then the earth and all of creation will be destroyed a new Heaven and a new earth will be created and we will live in 
paradise forever. Until then the wheat and the tears grow side by side in this world. Sin has been defeated. Death has lost its 
sting, no longer do we, as Christians, die to eternal damnation that is our rightful place, but we die belonging to the Lord, 
and will be raised to new and eternal life with the Lord. Here lies our hope. Here, is our paradise. Yet, we don’t want to wait 
for it, we want it now. Let us not turn from the Lord in the midst of our suffering, but instead let us turn to the Lord asking 
for His presence and for perseverance so that we might win the race and the crown, so that we might, through the cross of 
Christ, inherit everlasting life. Christ has died, Christ has risen, and Christ will come again.  Let us cling to this truth and to 
the hope that it gives us, so that we may endure all things and come to the inheritance of heaven that is ours through Christ 
Jesus our Lord.  

Rev. James Yonkers 

 

 



SPECIAL DATES IN JUNE:  

 LWML Mite Collection, June 1 

 Ascension, June 1 

 Pentecost, June 8 

 Flag Day, June 14 

 Trinity Sunday, June 15 

 Father’s Day, June 15 

 Vacation Bible School, June 16 – 20 

 National Youth Gathering Parent Meeting, June 19 

 The First Day of Summer, June 20 

 Voters’ Meeting and Breakfast, June 22 

 5th Sunday Zora Drews Door Offering, June 29 

 

HELP US CARE FOR YOU: Your well-being is 

important to us and we want to pray for you! Unfortunately, 

we are no longer notified by the hospital; please call the 

church office during regular business hours (Monday 

through Friday from 7 am - 3:30 pm) when you have any 

medical procedure or in any time of spiritual need at 217-

442-5675. In case of emergencies after hours, please feel 

free to contact Pastor Yonkers on his cell at 260-413-8375. 

Prayer requests: we are certainly pleased to pray for your 

(non-member) family and friends alongside our Immanuel 

members. Please keep us informed of their needs. 
 

CALL FOR SYNODICAL NOMINATIONS: 
The Committee for Convention Nominations of The 

Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod (LCMS) requests 

nominations of qualified members from Synod member 

congregations for officer, board, and commission positions 

to be elected by the Synod convention, which will meet July 

18–23, 2026. Officers, agencies, ordained and 

commissioned ministers, and member congregations of the 

Synod and their lay members are all invited to submit 

nominations, to be received preferably before August 18, 

2025, and no later than October 18, 2025. To make a 

nomination, please visit lcms.org/nominate. Nominees are 

sought for: 

 Secretary of the Synod 

 LCMS Board of Directors (at-large and regional) 

 LCMS Boards for National and International Mission  

 Commission on Theology and Church Relations 

 Concordia Historical Institute Board of Governors 

 Concordia Publishing House Board of Directors 

 Lutheran Church Extension Fund Board of Directors 

 LCMS Foundation Board of Trustees 

 Concordia University System Board of Directors 

 Synod University and Seminary Boards of Regents 

Important information — including an explanatory 

memorandum, a detailed description of the offices to be 
filled (with present terms and incumbents), and instructions 

for use of the new online nomination system — is available 

at lcms.org/nominate. Any member of a member 

congregation with a valid email address may establish an 

account and submit a nomination. 
 

STEWARDSHIP SPOT: Rooted in Christ, growing 

in stewardship: The heartland is now awash in various hues 

of green. The doldrums of winter give way to the colors of 

spring. Now, the promise of spring gives way to the growth 

of summer. Fields are planted and sprouted. Gardens are 

planted. Flowers adorn the beds of neighborhood homes and 

roadside ditches. Green is the shade of life!  Green growth is 

also the hue of the faithful steward. The seed of faith planted 

in human hearts in the waters of Holy Baptism grows as it is 

nurtured in the Word proclaimed and ingested in the Holy 

Supper. This faith does indeed save. But our stewardship of 

the Gospel is also designed to bear fruit for God’s glory and 

the benefit of our neighbor. 

To consider this, let us look at the hymn, “Fruitful Trees, the 

Spirits Sowing” (LSB 691). It is very much a stewardship 

hymn! 

Fruitful trees, the Spirit’s sowing, may we ripen and 

increase, Fruit to life eternal growing, rich in love and joy 
and peace. 

 The tree of faith is not planted in us by us. It is the Spirit’s 

work! We do not claim the title “steward.” Rather, we are 

created for it (Gen. 1:26–28). 

 He is the One who makes it grow in us. The fruits of the 

Spirit are borne out because we, by grace through faith, are 

connected to the vine that is Jesus (John 15). 

Laden branches freely bearing Gifts the Giver loves to bless; 

Here is fruit that grows by sharing, Patience, kindness, 

gentleness. 

 Our stewardship is NOT about what we do. It is about what 

the Holy Spirit does in and through us. That is the fruit that 

we bear. His fruit for His purposes. 

 But that fruit is lived out through us. The world sees the 

fruit of our stewardship of the Gospel in lives lived 

connected to Word and Sacrament. 

Rooted deep in Christ our Master, Christ our pattern and 

our goal, teach us, as the years fly faster, Goodness, faith, 
and self-control. 

 Stewards have been created and redeemed to reflect the 

image of Jesus in the world. He is the pattern. We reflect 

to others around us the Light of the Gospel He has shone 

on us. 

 This reflection comes when Christ’s goodness flows from 

us to others. 

Fruitful trees, the Spirit’s tending, may we grow till harvests 

cease; Till we taste, in life unending, Heaven’s love and joy 

and peace. 

 Just as the Spirit has created us for stewardship of the 

Gospel, so also does He cause our faithfulness! He calls, 

gathers, enlightens, sanctifies and KEEPS us in this 

faithful stewardship of the Gospel. 

 The ultimate goal of our faithful stewardship is eternity. 

For us. For our neighbor. All worked out by the Spirit. 

Green is the color of the world right now. It is also the color 

of our stewardship, and it is growing in us as we are 

connected to the vine, Jesus! God grant our growth in Him! 
 



BOARD OF DIRECTORS SUMMARY: 
Date: May 20, 2025/ Next Meeting: June 17, 2025 
New Business 

Discussion of the budget. Once we get to mid-June and have 

a more accurate representation of what school enrollment 

will look like for the upcoming year, the numbers will be 

more accurate. 

Old Business 

Voter’s Meeting for June 22 discussed. Main items on the 

agenda will include elections and the budget. 

Christian Education 

Rachel joined us to discuss the future of the school and the 

direction to move next year.  

Finance 
Sam reported that we rolled over the school savings CD. A 

motion to approve an additional CD for the Capital Fund was 

approved. The current Capital Fund balance is $190,624.00. 

Properties 

Allen presented the items he’s currently working on such as 

the sanctuary lighting and the parking lot lights. Al worked 

with Don to shut down the boiler. 

Stewardship 
The check for the Thrivent Food Drive came in. The school 

Danville Gardens fundraiser went well. 

Evangelism 
No report. 

Worship 
Tom is unavailable June 29 and looking for someone to fill 

in that Sunday. 

Parish Education 
Children’s Church and Nursery will take a break over the 

summer. Sunday School and Adult Bible Class will run 

through the end of May.  

Youth 

Sue reported that the youth will help place the flags at the 

cemetery for Memorial Day. The youth checking account is 

currently at $6,300. She would like to do a couple small 

fundraisers before the National Youth Gathering. There is a 

parent meeting scheduled for June 19. VBS is coming up in 

June as well. 

Mission and Social Ministry 

Joyce reviewed her reports for the food pantry and outreach 

to the sick, shut-ins, and birthdays. 

Elders 

Don updated the board on the new communion linens. Elders 

are also working on sending cards to local families that have 

not attended church recently. 

President and Vice-President 

No report. 

Pastor 
Discussed the cemetery, inviting the Women’s Guild’s 

Seminary student to join us one Sunday in June, an Ark 

Encounter trip, and increasing member involvement. 

WOMEN’S GUILD NEWS: 

 Regular monthly meetings have come to an end for the 

summer, but some fun activities are in the works. The 

first event is scheduled for June 26 at 6 pm. Watch 

your mailboxes and Immanuel Lights for more 

information, we’ll distribute it as soon as we can. 

 The ingathering for the Humane Society will continue 

through June. Most needed items at this time are dog 

food, cat food, dog and cat treats, and cat litter. Please 

place your donations in the coatroom. Thanks! 

 We are hoping to host our Seminary student, Meseret 

Gobena, one Sunday in June, before he begins his 

vicarage at Christ Memorial Church in St. Louis, MO 

on July 1. He is pictured below with his family.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNE 22 VOTERS MEETING: 

Our next congregational Voters’ Meeting and breakfast is 

scheduled for June 22 immediately following the service. 

Items on the agenda include elections, the budget, and an open 

forum. Positions up for election include VP, Finance, 

Stewardship, Mission and Social Ministry, Youth, and 

Christian Education. Your participation is important!! 

To all who serve Immanuel – thank you! Whether you serve 

on a board, as a director, during worship services, with the food 

pantry, at our special events, at the school, as volunteers, as our 

goodie bakers and cooks, as musicians, or behind the scenes in 

any way, thank you for serving Immanuel with the joy of 

Jesus! You are a blessing to us all! 



VBS IS COMING! Plan now to join us for Vacation 

Bible School, happening June 16 – 20! We’re heading 

Down Under for an Epic Australian Adventure! Life is 

an adventure, full of amazing things to see, do, learn, and 

explore. But we also know that along 

the way, we’ll face challenges and 

tough decisions. That’s why it’s 

so important to have the right 

guide. Kids will discover 

how Jesus is our Savior and 

faithful guide, leading us on 

the path of truth that brings 

eternal life. Get ready to 

explore, learn, and grow with us at VBS 2025! Volunteers 

are needed! VBS decorating day is June 14, any help that 

day would be greatly appreciated! Session leaders are 

needed for opening and closing, music, storytelling, Bible 

challenge, crafts, and snacks. There is a poster and signup 

sheets located on the wall across from the church office. 

You’ll also find registration forms there, available now! 

Pick up several and invite some friends! Pre-registration 

is not required, but appreciated to help us prepare. 

Thrivent members, if you have any Thrivent Action 

Teams you would be willing to use to help us purchase 

items needed for VBS week, please see Sue DeMoss. We 

have also included a flier to make it easy to share! 
 

CAPITAL FUND DRIVE: The current fund balance 

is $190,624.  We have been awarded a grant of $50,000 for 

this project from the Julius W. Hegeler II Foundation which 

is reflected in the current fund balance.   73% of OUR GOAL 

of $260,000 for our current project of reroofing the 

school/gym wing of the building is currently funded! Stop 

by the display in the narthex to see the pictures of the current 

roof.  We want to schedule the project for the spring of 2026 

at the latest, so we need to raise the rest of the money 

(approximately $70,000) this year. The congregation 

established the Capital Fund Drive in 2012, and thanks to 

our generous congregation, we have accomplished many 

needed upgrades/renovations. Prior generations worked and 

sacrificed to build the school/church building, and it is up to 

us to preserve and improve our church home just as we 

would our own household’s.  There is a Capital Fund Drive 

bulletin board in the hallway between the coat room and the 

parish mailboxes.  There are special envelopes at the same 

bulletin board located between the coat room and the 

member mailboxes for ongoing donations throughout the 

year. “…because of my devotion to the house of my God I 
give my treasure for the house of my God.  1 Chronicles 

29:3b.  All donations from large to small are equally 

appreciated.  If you have any questions, please contact Jo 

Van Hoveln or any of the committee members.  THANK 

YOU to everyone who has helped to raise this money for the 

project.  Pray for the Capital Fund and the completion of the 

current project. 
 

 

CAPITAL FUND FUNDRAISERS: The Steak 

Fry will be held early this fall.  More information on this 

will be put in future Immanuel Lights and monthly 

newsletters. 
 

GIFT (SCRIP) CARDS ORDERS:  Looking for 

a thoughtful gift, or just want to make your everyday 

purchases work for a good cause? Scrip cards are great for 

birthdays, graduations, confirmations, weddings, 

holidays, even your weekly grocery run. The next Scrip 

order is due to the church office by 9 am on June 9 and 

will be ready for pick up on June 15. Here’s how it works: 

you purchase a gift card at face value (for example, a $100 

Meijer card), and the church receives a percentage back 

(in this case, 3%). You still get the full $100 to spend—

on groceries, gas, prescriptions, or whatever you normally 

buy—and the church gets a boost at no extra cost to you. 

Every card you purchase helps support the daily expenses 

of our church home. Thank you for using this simple and 

impactful way to give back! 
 

Bee Twirlers Baton 

Classes Are Back at 

Immanuel! 
Looking for a fun and exciting way 

for your child to stay active this 

summer? Bee Twirlers Baton Classes are 

returning to Immanuel’s gym on 

Tuesdays—and you won’t want to miss it! 

Led by the talented Dee Ramsay, a former state, regional, 

and national twirling champion—and past Feature 

Twirler at the University of South Carolina—these 

engaging classes blend baton, dance, and marching skills 

in a fun, supportive environment. Dee is also a certified 

judge with both the National Baton Twirling Association 

and AAU, bringing professional experience and passion 

to every class. 

Class Schedule: 

 Preschool Class (Ages 3–4): 5:00 – 5:30 PM 

 Elementary Class (Ages 5+): 5:30 – 6:00 PM 

Cost: Only $30 per month 

Location: Immanuel Church Gym 

When: Classes begin in June and again in September 

Give your child the chance to build confidence, 

coordination, and creativity—while having a twirling 

good time! 

For more information or to sign up, please contact Dee 

Ramsay at deehullramsay@gmail.com. 
 

 



 

 
A Message from Rev. Dr. Ken Schurb 

CID Office 

A.D.D.  

It is a terrible problem, affecting many more people 

than maybe you would guess: A.D.D. Yes, I mean 

Ascension Deficit Disorder. A.D.D. strikes when we 

imagine that Christ and His blessings are long ago 

and/or far away. When the world pressures us, we 

grow troubled. When our sins come crashing back 

into our minds, we become terrified. Even when 

loved ones die in the Lord, we might see no end to 

our grief. In fact, we get stuck on what we see. When 

our horizon shrinks and it’s as if we have hoped in 

Christ for this life only, it’s pitiful. This A.D.D. is a 

scourge! There is an answer for it, namely, the real 

ascension of our Lord. “He put all things under his 

feet and gave him as head over all things to the 

church, which is his body, the fullness of him who 

fills all in all” (Eph. 1:22-23). Celebrate Christ’s 

ascension! 

 

Stay Connected! 

Central Illinois District Contact Information: 

CID’s website: http://www.cidlcms.org/ 

Subscribe to the E-GatePost (digital newsletter) and 

monthly bulletin inserts: http://www.cidlcms.org/ 

Follow the CID on Facebook and Instagram 

Prayer Request 

Pray for Our CID Missions supported by your 

church’s contributions to the District. 

“Finally, brothers, pray for us, that the Word 

of the Lord may spread rapidly and be 

honored.”  

Please remember in your prayers all our CID campus 

ministries, especially Rev. Michael Schuermann and 

University Lutheran Church in Champaign, serving 

students, faculty, and staff of the University of 

Illinois and other institutions. And pray for the 

“Keeping Christ on Campus” campaign, building 

endowments to help CID support our campus 

ministries. 

Camp CILCA News 
Homecoming: Aug. 2 
This will be CILCA’s only fundraiser for the year 
(replacing the Hog Roast and Chicken Fry). There will 
be live music, a vendor fair, great food, swimming, 
square dancing, face painting, wagon rides and more. 
Mark your calendar to celebrate CILCA’s 75th 
anniversary in style! 

S.E.L.F. Retreat – Aug. 22 – 24  
What does S.E.L.F. stand for? Singles Engaged in 
Lutheran Fellowship. What is our goal? Our goal is 
fellowship and fun. We are planning to do lots of 
activities and have a ton of fun with other Lutherans 
who also happen to be single. Anyone over the age of 
18 is invited to attend. 

Camp CILCA exists to strengthen and foster 
faith in Jesus Christ and relationships with 

others in a unique outdoor setting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  



  

WEEKLY BROADCAST SCHEDULE: 

   Sundays at 7:00 am – WTWO – TV2 (NBC) 

   Sundays at 7:30 am – WCIX Channel 3 

   Sundays at 10:30 am – TCT Network – Direct TV Channel 377 

   Nationwide Sundays: Direct TV Channel 377 (11:30 am Eastern / 10:30 am Central / 9:30 am Mountain / 8:30 am Pacific) 

   Tune in anytime online: www.worshipforshutins.org 
 

June 2025 
June 1, 2025 
“Why Did He Leave?” by Rev. Paul Shoemaker 
Sermon Text: Luke 24:44-53 
Many times, people have wondered, “Why did Jesus leave the earth?” Would it not 
have been better for Him to remain? Jesus’ work on earth was done. It was time to 
return to heaven. Join us on Worship Anew as we discuss the reasons why Jesus 
ascended to heaven. 
  
 

June 8, 2025 
“Reason to Celebrate!” by Rev. Dr. Lawrence Rast, Jr. 
Sermon Text: John 14:23 
We celebrate every Sunday in the Church. And on Pentecost we see Jesus keep His 
promise to send His Holy Spirit. That is reason to celebrate! 
 

 
 
June 15, 2025 
“Surprised by the Trinity” by Rev. Scott Zeckzer 
Sermon Text: John 8:58 
Do you like surprises? Our God is a God of surprises. Tune in to Worship Anew and 
hear the surprises God has for you. 
 

 
June 22, 2025 
“Adopted by God” by Rev. Dr. Walter Maier, III 
Sermon Text: Galatians 4:4-5 
Despite the fact that by nature we were enemies of God, He in His love and grace 
made us his children. We have been adopted by God. That means for us tremendous 
blessings in this life and in future glories. 
 
 
June 29, 2025 
“The Heavenward Walk” by Rev. Dr. Thomas Ahlersmeyer 
Sermon Text: Luke 9:51, 57-62 
Where are you going and how will you get there? Today Jesus begins the journey 
that will take Him to the cross, the empty tomb, and the right hand of His Father. 
He called people then and calls us today, to follow Him on The Heavenward Walk. 
  

Lutheran Ministries Media, Inc. 
5 Martin Luther Drive,Ft Wayne, IN  46825-4996 

 

Toll free: 888-286-8002 

Email:  info@worshipforshutins.org 

Website:  www.worshipforshutins.org 

 



 

 

June 2025 

Communion Assistants  
1 Josh Christensen, Dean Hull 
8 Allen Julian, Dean Hull   
15 Allen Julian, Kurt Thornsbrough 
29 Don DeMoss, Dwain Dixson 

Ushers – Team “F”  
Capt. Ray Wittmann, Scott Huckstadt, Larry Fredericks, 
and Jim Osterbur 

Lay Readers  Gospel Reader 
1 Nancy Purviance  Gail Garner 
8 Janet Terry  Allen Julian 
15 Kurt & Debbie T.  Kurt Thornsbrough 
22 Josh Christensen  Josh Christensen 
29 Butch & Julie Buesing  Butch Buesing 

Acolytes  
1 Kendall Wright 
8 Kinley Pratt 
15 Jamie Yonkers 
22 Eli Mann 
29 Carley Wright 

Videographer  Sound/Screens 
1 Butch Buesing  Don DeMoss 
8 Josh Christensen  Dwain Dixson 
15 Dwain Dixson  Jamie Yonkers 
22 Butch Buesing  Jan Mann 
29 Kim Davis   RJ Davis 

Altar Guild 
Sharon Crow, Katie Yonkers 

Money Counters  
Team “C” – Mary Powell and Holly Clem 

Check Signers  
Jo Van Hoveln, Mary Powell 

 
 
 

 
July 2025 

Communion Assistants  
6 Dean Hull, Kurt Thornsbrough 
20 Dwain Dixson, Allen Julian  

Ushers – Team “A”  
Capt. Don DeMoss, Pete Rudolph, RJ Davis, Charlie 
Crow, Zach Davis, Sue DeMoss 

Lay Readers  Gospel Reader 
6 Sue DeMoss  Josh Christensen 
13 Carrie Farrell  Butch Buesing 
20 Sue Heidle  Dwain Dixson 
27 Gail & Barb Garner  Gail Garner 

Acolytes  
6 Jamie Yonkers 
13 Kendall Wright 
20 Kinley Pratt 
27 Eli Mann 

Videographer  Sound/Screens 
6 Dwain Dixson  Butch Buesing 
13 Kim Davis   Josh Christensen  
20 Kim Davis   Jamie Yonkers 
27 Butch Buesing  Jan Mann 

Altar Guild 
Sharon Crow, Debbie Ferris, Rosemary Hilton 

Money Counters  
Team “A” – Jerry and Charlotte Kennett 

Check Signers  
Mary Powell and Mike Ferris 
 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Vacation Bible School 
 

Immanuel Lutheran Church & School 
1930 N Bowman, Danville, IL 61832 

Phone: (217) 442-5675 
Email: ilcd.churchsec@gmail.com  

www.ilcdanville.com 

 

June 16 – 20 from 9 – 11:30 am  
 

This year, we’re heading Down Under for an Epic Australian Adventure —a 

journey packed with excitement, discovery, and faith-filled fun. Life is an 

adventure, full of amazing things to see, do, learn, and explore. But we also know 

that along the way, we’ll face challenges and tough decisions. That’s why it’s so 

important to have the right guide. At VBS this year, kids will discover how Jesus is 

our Savior and faithful guide, leading us on the path of truth that brings eternal 

life. Don’t miss out on this faith-filled adventure!  

Age 3 through 6th Grade  
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Immanuel Lutheran Church and School 
1930 N. Bowman Avenue 

Danville, IL 61832 

Church Office: (217) 442-5675  
Immanuel Lutheran Preschool: (217) 442-5036 

ilcd.churchsec@gmail.com 
ils.preschooloffice@gmail.com 

 

Our June 2025 newsletter 
prepared prayerfully for: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This newsletter also available on our 

website: www.ilcdanville.com 
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